ASX Announcement CAULDRON

2 November 2018

PROJECT ACQUISITION UPDATE ABN

Cauldron Energy Limited (ASX: CXU) (Cauldron or the Company) wishes to
provide an update in respect to its proposed acquisition of the Pippingarra Lithium
Project and the Marble Bar Lithium Project (Project) from Mercury Resources Group
Pty Ltd, as announced 5 October 2018.

Cauldron and Mercury have agreed to extend the deadline for completion of the
Project acquisition to 8 November 2018. ASX code:

The Company will keep the market updated in respect of the proposed Project
acquisition.
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